
Instructions for parents for entering the school grounds  

 

1.) Entering the school grounds is only allowed after prior registration.     

Appointments can be made by phone or e-mail. 

You can find the contact information for the school and the after-school care 

centre on our website.                                                         

 

2.) On the school grounds, parents and other idividuals from outside the 

school are obliged to wear face masks at all times. 

 

3.) All visitors identify themselves and are registered by name. 

 

4.) Immediately after entering the school grounds, visitors please disinfect 

their hands. 

 


